
Installation/Posting of 9-1-1 Address Numbers
Bradley County, Arkansas

Per County Ordinance No. 210

The owner, occupant, or agent of the affected house or building shall place or cause to be placed 
upon each house or building, the number or numbers assigned under the Bradley County address 
system.

Such number or numbers shall be placed on buildings or structures and the cost shall be paid for by 
the property owner. The numbers used shall not be less than three (3) inches in height and shall be 
made of a durable and clearly visible material. The numbers should be of contrasting color from their 
background, preferably reflective.

The numbers shall be conspicuously placed immediately above, on or at the side of the proper door of 
each building so that the number can be seen plainly from the road on which the number is based. 
Whenever any building is situated so that the number is not clearly discernable from the road line or 
if vision of the building from the road is otherwise obscured, the number or numbers assigned shall 
be placed near the walk, driveway, or common entrance to such buildings, and affixed upon a gate 
post, fence, mailbox, post or other appropriate place as to be easily discernable.

In other words, the numbers may be posted in the following manner:

• At the entrance to the access point, driveway, or common entrance point and again on the 
home or structure.

OR

• On the structure if it is clearly visible from the road.

Where only one number can be assigned to a particular road frontage and several buildings are 
located on the frontage, suffixes A, B, C, D, etc., may be required. The assigned number with suffix 
will be placed at both the common entrance and on the building.

Important:

1. If you are using a Post Office box, your mailing address will not change. Post your 9-1-1 address 
in a minimum of 3-inch high numbers where it can be seen from the road or access point by 
Emergency response personnel. If your numbers are not visible and readable from the road, you 
must ALSO post them at the entrance to the access point, driveway, or common entrance point.

2. If you are receiving your mail by Rural Carrier, post a minimum of 3-inch high numbers on your 
mailbox and on your building or by your driveway or access point where it can be seen by 
Emergency response personnel. 

For questions, contact the 9-1-1 Office via the Bradley County Judge’s office at 870-226-3853.
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